
“On 21st - 23rd December We will be celebrating the Christmas story this year 
with the children in two first nation communities. Through games and giving 
gifts we will share the good news of the birth of our Lord and Saviour.

This will be the first year that we will have families who are believers to 
join with us in the festivities and we pray that it will be a time of joy and 
encouragement for them.

Thanks so much for your help on this,
God bless”

John and Rachel McDonough, Missionaries in Guatemala
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